
Official Announcement of Enrollment Lottery
for

School Year 2022-2023

This is notification that the number of eligible applicants for Gilbert North K-12, Ironwood K-12, and
Queen Creek K-12 have exceeded the number of openings, and therefore a lottery will be held to
determine enrollment and waitlist numbers. Only applications completed during the open enrollment
period will be included in the lottery. Results of the lottery will be disseminated to school stakeholders
within five (5) business days after conducting the lottery. American Leadership Academy will be
conducting an enrollment lottery pursuant to A.R.S. § 15-184 and the American Leadership
Academy Enrollment Policy on February 10, 2022 for the following campuses:

Gilbert North K-12
Ironwood K-12

Queen Creek K-12

This is notification that the number of applications for all remaining campuses is less than or equal to the
student capacity designated for these particular campuses, and all applicants who completed applications
during the open enrollment period for these campuses will be offered enrollment pursuant to A.R.S. §
15-184. ALA may refuse to admit any student who has been expelled from another educational
institution or who is in the process of being expelled from another educational institution. The following
campuses will not be conducting an enrollment lottery:

Anthem K-12
Gilbert K-6

Gilbert South K-6
Mesa K-6

San Tan Valley K-6
Signal Butte K-6

American Leadership Academy has an open-enrollment policy in accordance with A.R.S. § 15-184 and does not discriminate
in its admissions or enrollment practices on the basis of race, ethnicity, national origin, age, religion, gender, income level,
disability, English proficiency or athletic ability. ALA may refuse to admit any student who has been expelled from another
educational institution or who is in the process of being expelled from another educational institution.


